
A n n o u n c e m e n t s 

Friday, September 12th, 2025 
 

There will be a pizza lunch meeting in the learning commons for all Indigenous ancestry 

students today starting at 11:30. Come down to connect with Ronnie and Ms. Ubriaco as 

well as visit with Nicole from Southgate. 

 

Monday, September 15th is picture day.  All Grade 12s need to be excused from their B 

BLOCK classes at 11:30 AM and head straight to the courtyard steps for their Grad 2026 

class photo with Island Life Photography.   All staff should follow suit and be in the 

courtyard for the staff photo at 11:45.  

 

We are very happy to announce that we will have a Girls Rec Volleyball team this 

season!  We will hold practices on Tuesdays in the morning at 7:30am.  We are working on 

getting a game schedule together.  All girls who tried out for a team are welcome to attend. 

Please contact Mr. Ruehlen for more details. 

 

If you would like to join the Interact Club meet us next Tuesday, September 16th in the 

Hackerspace G122 office at lunch. 

 

There are yearbooks from last year available for purchase in the office for $55.00. 

 

The musical sensation 'Moulin Rouge!' will be in Vancouver in January. We are planning a 

day trip for Saturday, Jan 24th. Travel details are still being worked out, but deposits are due 

Sept 15th if you want a ticket! See/Msg Ms. MacFarlane for the letter.  

 

Bus Supervision: 

 

Lunch Supervision: 

 



 

 

 


